
THE GOODLANDER

Wulakamike Lodge 2l

Winter Banquet Be Atwiil
trndy ZOO on January 16, 1994

Another fantastic Winter :"-_"-_-", ....:....--.......................................... .......... design (see "Parch Design
Banquet is "in the works."
Due to the overwhelming
positive response to having'i:*ii::::::i.i.!.i

the last banquet at the Zog, ilii'r:"i't;i':'

the nexr Winrer Banquer *itt "l--:-l-:il
also be. held at the 0,,,r,,,.*;;;.;;;.,'.}
Indianapolis 7-oo. The
annual gathering of Arrow-
men, their families, and

i:iir:i:ii::irtii unforgettable evening of
:l::tii:i:;:)l:::ilil!-::::::::i::l:Llt F rr
iiitiii:i::::i::ii!i:::+:i;:iii:i;+ f ellOWSnlp ano f Un.

friends should be a Fun-FUN -FUN event. Mark The cost is $16 per person. Encourage family
January 16th on your calendars NOW! members to attend - the Winter Banquet is a Family
Indianapolis Zoo: 1200 W. Washington St, near Affair. Preregistration is absolutely necessary.
downtown Indianapolis, along the White River. "Walk-ins" cannot be allowed. Jan 10th deadline.

Scous and registered guests can enter the zoo Patch collectors - take note! We now have a

'free' at 4:00 p.m. Explore the zoo until 5:30 when beautiful Lodge Jacket Patch (6" diam) which will
we start gathering together. The Banquet will be in be available for $8.00. All &e Chapter totems are

the Whale & Dolphin Pavilion, allowing us ro included on'this patch. Great demand is expected
watch these marvelous cetaceans through plate for this patch, on sale together with other OA items
glass windows as we dine and share a good time! at the Winter Banquet Trading Post. Don't miss out

Come and vote on your favorite NOAC patch ontheFUN- registerNoW!!!

t please make clucks pavable ro rhe "Order of the Arrow"

- - -2,:o:t!y!Y!it-,y' -c:yyg:!:o!!,y:i:o_c:! !,P_s!: !!g_\ !::t : !,: _tgyp:t!:t! :6:9_ _

First

Address:

Chapter:
Initial Last

ZIP

Contest'', page 2). Recognize
the hard work of. Lodge and

Chapter Leaders. Meet the

recipients of the Founders

Award and Vigil Honor.
Don't miss out on this
opportunity to share in an

Order of the Arrow: 1994 WINTER BANQUET ration Form (Due .IAN. l0thl
***, You must PRE-register to attend - No Walk-ins !!! ***

Total Number Attending: X $16 each = $

City

(=amount enclosed)

Dietary Restrictions:
i
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gatcfi.Desigo Contest
A special edition, OA pocket flap patch will be made to

recognize the panicipation of Wulakamike Lodge in the
1994 National Order of the Arrow Conference (NOAC,
see page 4). If you are good at graphic arts, submit a
design for our "NOAC" Lodge patch. The design must be
drawn about full-size and in color. Deadline: Jan l0th for
submission of design to Scout Office, c/o lohn Fenoglio.
All the designs will be on display at the Winter Banquet.
Arrowmen attending the Banquet will vote and choose
the winning NOAC flap patch design. The designer of
the winning patch design will be awarded two NOAC
patches ! ! !

The design must include: "Wulakamike", "Lodge 21"
or the number "2I", a fleur-de-lis, 3 "W'"s, and "1994".

Optional, but recommended to make patch unique:
"National Conference" or "NOAC" or "N.O.A.C."

lrt's see some awesome designs at the Winter Banquet!

I would first like to congrarulate the Lodge Officers on
being elected. I think that this administrarion will be able
to work together very well over l.he next year. This next
year should prove to be very exciting with us hosting the
conclave at Ransburg in April. We also hope to improve
on our involvement in the summer camp program at
Ransburg as well. This next year is also going to be fun

aaa^^^a^^a.a

:\WW.N%.4A
January 16 Winter Banquet

Feb. 5 Service at Council
Memorabilia Auction
and Tradoree. 9 am

to 6 pm, Tyndall
Armory,Indpls.

Feb.20 Lodge Exec. Comm.
Always at Belzer Scout
Camp, 2:30 p.m.

Mar.25-26 Clean up Ransburg.
Prepare for Section
Conclave.

Apr. &10 SBCTTON CONCLAVE
Camp RANSBURG

hpr.24 ' Lodge Exec. Comm.

Ivlay 22 Lodge Exec. Comm

May-June: Spring Ordeals - check with
your Chapter l-eadership

Jun. 4 OA/XXX
Joint Service Project
Ransburg Scout Res.

with NOAC coming to Purdue University in August This is about as close as it will be in quite awhile.
NOAC is a lot of fun and a good way to meet arrowmen from all over the country.

I would like to put a challenge before each of you for the coming year, get active in your chapter and
in the Ladge- The Chapters-and Lodge need your help in order to stay strong. We need arrowmen to
help with ceremonial teams and with all the parts of ordeals as well. The more active you get with your
chapter and with the Lodge, the more fun lou can have. Remember to get involved because there is no

limit to what we can accomplish if we work at it.

Yours in Wimachtendinck

ScotD Ber;r{,
Lodge Chief
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WULAI(AMIKE LODGE TO HOST

SECTION CONCLAVE II\ APRIL'9A

The Section Conclave - a gathering of
Arrowmen from throughout the Sute of Indiana
and some parts of neighboring States - will be held
at Ransburg, April 8-10, 1994. The Conclave is
always a special event, but the next one is
especially extraordinary because our Lodge will be

the host Lodge for the event.
This will be our chance to show Arrowmen from

other parts of Indiana just how fantastic our Lodge
is. We will be able to set the example for
demonstrating a cheerful spirit of unselfish service
as hosts to fellow Arrowmen. Help us put on the
best and most lfium-filled Section Conclave that
anyone have ever attended in Indiana! Let's
show' others that we know how to organize,
effectively run an event, and put on an awesome

show. I*t's be a host Lodge that we can be proud

b caA our own!
Our Lodge is one of the largest in the Section,

but we have often had poor attendance at the

Conclave. Let's all plan to attend the '94
Section Conclave and have the largest contin-
gent at Ransburg (Registration form in Feb). The

goal of making the '94 Conclave the best one ever,

can easily be attained if we all work together.

Reserve March 25 and 26, 1994 for helping us

prepare Ransburg for the Conclave. We will arrive
Friday night so that we are ready to begin early

Saturday. By working together we can easily

finish in time for a FEASI Saturday evening!

Although the joy of accomplishment is its own

reward, those who help at Ransburg will receive a

surprise award. Mark March 25126 and April &
10 on your calendars today!

Arrowmen of Wulakamike Lodge 2l gathered together
at Camp Kikthewenund in September for a festive Fall
Fellowship. Some Arrowmen were lucky enough to be

able to sleep in one of the 5 tipis thar were erected. The
sight of these tipis was beautiful and exemplified the
Native American focus of the weekeird. Close to 150

excited Arrowmen attended the annual Order of the Arrow
Fall Fellowship.

Activity started Friday evening with a fast paced patch

€.xcitement and fun at falt fellowship
Special Thanks to Art Weaver,

Gary Jones, and Bill Dawson for
keeping everyone well fed! You guys

deserve more than a ton of applause for
the outstanding meals you prepared for
us. Thank you very much for your
cheerful and unselfish service for the

benefit of your fellow Arrowmen.

and memorabilia auction. The festive events continued on Saturday as Arrowmen of all ages strutted
their stuff and showed their skill at a wide range of Indian gtlmes. Instruction in Native American dance,

tipi setup and maintenance, and Indian regalia construction were offered throughout the day. Everyone
had a fun time and learned about the Native American foundations of the Order of the Arrow.

In the evening, the 1993-1994 Wulakamike Lodge Officers were elected. Our new Lodge Chief is
Scott Beard, while Keith Wickizer and Scott Oburn were elected as the Lodge Vice Chiefs for Program

and Administration, respectively. Jason Doherty was elected Lodge Treasurer and Eric Korchnak was

elected to a second teffn as Lodge Secretary. The evening concluded with an entertaining and spirited
campfire progrir.m.

Vigil Honor recipients were recognized and their Leni Lenape names announced on Sunday. Every
Arrowman returned home with memories of a good time and w&flr. fellowship in their hearts.
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NAT' ORDBR OF THE ARROW CONF.

Between July 31 and August 4, 1994, over 6,000 Arrowmen and advisers will gather for the 73rd

Narional Order of the Arrow Conference (NOAC). Our lodge will be among over 350 other lodges, to

participate in this truly exciting Boy Scout event. Arrowmen will have the opportunity to receive

leadership training, see exciting shows and gala American Indian eyents, and experience great

fellowship! There will be tons of patch-trading going on. All of these have become, the hallmark of
NOAC - one of the scouting events of a lifetime that every Arrowman should experience. This event

will be one you do not want to miss!!!
Purdue Univeisity, one of America's 25 largest universities, will be the gathering place for Arrowmen

and Advisers from around the United States. Purdue is a university which has produced many of this

country's astronauts, home of Nobel Prize winners, and alma mater to numerous college and corporate

presidents. For Indiana Arrowmen, this will probably be the least expensive (minimal transportation

costs) and most convenient (only a few hours away) NOAC in the near future. You do not want to miss

out on this opportunity!!!
The cost for these fun filled fantastic days is $185 for youth and $215 for adults due by April 28, 1994

in the Council office. After Mray 29, the conference fee will increase by $25. These fees include lodging

and meals which will be provided in the university dormitories. You don't have to pitch a tent. You

don't have to cook. All you have to do is show up for the FUN!

:r{'* IMPORTANT {'{<'l' For the 1994 conference, the national Order of the Arrow committee has

established a reservation quota for all lodge contingents. The quota is based on 3 ll2 percent of our

lodge's December 31, L992 year end charter membership. The ratio of youth reservations to adult

reservations has been set at 2 to 1. Our lodge's reservation quota for the 1994 conference is 18 youth

members and E adult members. We have until March l, 1994 to fill our allocated number of youth and

adult reservations. Reservations not used by March t, 1994 will be released by national on a "first come,

first served" basis only, so there will be the possibility of sending more Arrowmen from our lodge.

The Wulakamike Lodge contingent will be lilled on a "first come, first served" basis. After the

quota is filled, then a waiting list will be established, also on a "first come, Iirst served" basis.

Reservations must be made through the Councit oflice, by bring or mailing the form below

together with a non-refundable deposit of $50.00 per reservation.

Please make chccks payable to the "Ordcr of the Arrow"

1994 NATIONAL ORDER OF THE ARROW CONFERENCE (NOAC)

Wulakamike Lodge Contingent Registration Form

Name: Chapter:

Telephone:
First Initial

Address: ZIP

Minimum $50 deposit required:

Last

City

(=amount enclosed)

Dietary Restrictiors:
I

$
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Oossroads' Scout Memorabilia Auction and
Tradoree is coming Feb. Sth. Anowmen had fun
helping out at the event last year. They were able to
see some unbelievable collections of OA patches and
Scout memorabilia. We willneed sorne Anowmen
to help again this coming February. Please say yes
to your Chapter Chief's request.

The Lodge has an urgent need of Chairmen of
several Lodge committees. If you're interested
in Lodge Leadership positions, contact Scott
Beard (c/o John Fenoglio, 925- 1900).

Graphic Designers - do you want to help
design Lodge event pathches? Contact Mike
Wallace (356-9561), Patch Comm. Chairman.

Rather have a Chapter Leadership
position? Contact your Chapter Chief or Adviser
about the various position that are open in your
Chapter.

BROTHERHOOD OF

CHEEBFUL SERVICE
DEMONSTRATED AT'93 JAMBORE

The Order's cheerful service to others has

never been better demonstrated than it was at

this year's National Scout Jamboree. I
Arrowmen, from across our nation, volunteered
to serve in the Order of the Arrow Youth
Service Corps and provided hundreds of hours

of valuable service to help make the jamboree a
first class event.

Arrowmen provided manpower for program

areas, arena shows and logistical support during
the week long jamboree. The Order also

constructed a native American village at the
jamboree which provided daily native American
dance demonstrations, classes on costume

construction and a model campsite.

'Tis the Season to be Jolly...
Make Our f-odge a Happy One - Please pay your dues

The holiday season is rapidly approaching and we know that it will not only be joyous and memo-
rable, but may also find you "short of change." Be Prepared! Set aside some money for the Wintcr
Banquet (and for that great Lodge patch!). And remember, in order to support the exciting events
planned for 1994, dues income will be needed. Lodge dues are $5 per yeu. If you have not paid your

dues yetfor 1994, pl<eas,e pay your dues . If you did not pay 1993 dues, you also owe for this year.

A dues form is provided below. Check the corner of your mailing label to see what year you're paid
up to. Any_questions ahout dues should be referred to Mr. Paul Herring at 636-8587.

.1.*'. t Please nuke check pavable to the "Order of thc Arrow"
* Othc.n and Mait to: Crossroads of Anwrica Councit/BSA, lgN N. Meridian Sr., Indianapotis, IN 462m

Name:

Membership Dues - Order of the Arrow, Wulakamike Lodge#21

Birth Date:- Scout Rank:
Flrst Inltlal [,gst

City: State: 

- 

ZipzAddress:

Home Phone:

Troop:_ District:

Ordeal Date:

Unlisted:

Brotherhood Date:

Work Phone:

Paying Dues for 19

Vigil Date:

Amount $ Check #

Chapter:

Receipt #
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Wulakamike Chapters and Chapter Leaders

Distric, OA Chaptcr Chapt. Chief & Adviser Telephonc

Sakima Kikthawenund Tony Troxell

Mr. John Morris

737-6421

649-4018

Pathfinder Lobarlewhense

& T-Sungani

Matt Prine

Mr. Irwis Warren

535-5116

862-2426

Nonh

Star

Lowaneu

Allanque

"J.8." Steinhart 872-5960

Mr. Nathan Brindel 872-3241

old
Trail

Matt Fisher

Mr. Rick Murray

Macquissin 966-1674

966-4248

Del-Mi Quanasita Joe Cahall 8M-1070

Mr. Bill Oburn (acting) 8M-0456

Seke Macque Adam Grey 467:4899

Mr. Bob Bishop (acting) 462-2142

Iron

Horse

Sugar

Creek

Travis Surber

Mr. Murry Sink

Tatankaskah 275-2644

361-0531

Golden Wahpekamekunk Mr. Richard Snyder 288-8594

Eagle

Ien Tawler

Ms. Shirley Schwein

Or^ 4i "01L.J La L

359-3840

No:theast Wapsuehuppscatt

& Pioneer

Bart Bennett

Mr. Andy Selbee

291-7920

838-0225

Hou

Koda

Wundchenneu

CHAPTER NEWS
KIK mtgs , I st Thurs every
month at 6:30, Park Place
Church of God(Anderson), just
before Scoutnasters' Roun*
table - ask your SM for a ride!
LOA mtgs: Feb 13, Mar 13.
2:3O mtgs at Broad Ripple
Amer Legion Posg 6379 N.
College Ave. More mtgs to be

annottnced-
MAC mtgs, Znd Thurs. of every
month, First Baptist Church,
1601 South A St.. Richmond.

QUN mtgs, 2nd Thurs. of every
month. 7:15, United Methodist
Church on Monument, in
Nohlesville-
TAT mtgs, l st Thurs. of every
month during Scoutmasters'
Roundtable - ask your SM for a

ride!
WAPS mtgs, 3rd Thurs. of
every month at Belzer. 7:30.
WUN mtgs, 3rd Wed of every
month. Call Chapt. Chief or
Adviser for mtg. place & time.
LOB, SKM, & WHP , call
Chapt. Chief or Adviser for mtg.
place & time.

Crossroads of America Council
Boy Scouts of America
1900 N. Meridian Street

-- ' . , " -t.


